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Whereas, the University of Nebraska at Kearney has faced severe weather events over the past few 

years, ice storms and tornadoes, which resulted in damage to buildings and trees on 

the campus, and 

 
Whereas, the University of Nebraska at Kearney has also undergone extensive renovation to the 

infrastructure of the campus as well the construction of three new residence halls 

resulting in ugly, hazardous, and disruptive sites on campus, and 

 
Whereas, the campus has lost a large number of trees as a result of these activities and disasters, 

and 

 
Whereas, these losses have adversely affected the tradition of our campus as an attractive park-

like atmosphere, 

 

 

Be it resolved that the Faculty Senate of the University of Nebraska at Kearney acknowledges 
the efforts of the University of Nebraska at Kearney Administration, in 
particular, Vice-Chancellor Barbara L. Johnson and her staff for their efforts in 
planting trees and other greenery in order to establish this campus as one of 
the most beautiful in the State of Nebraska. We express our gratitude to her 
and her staff and hope that these efforts will continue long into the future. 

 
 

Submitted by 

William Wozniak 

Senator-at-Large 

 

 

 


